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Port Authority Temporarily Suspends Enighed Pond
Gravel Lot Parking Fees
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Staff Consortium December 23, 2019

The Virgin Islands Port Authority has agreed to suspend parking fees of the Enighed Pond Gravel
Lot Parking until it meets with the Coastal Zone Management Commission after the holidays,
announced VIPA Executive Director Carlton Dowe.

“In the spirit of cooperation, VIPA has agreed to have a discussion with members of the CZM
Commission to talk about the operation of the parking lot and our proposed fee structure,” said
Mr. Dowe.

VIPA will inform the public about any developments regarding the operation of the lot, Mr.
added.
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